Between Art and Technology Studio , 19a Oakfield Road, London, N4 4NH,
T: 020 3637 3105 E: info@batstudio.co.uk W: www.batstudio.co.uk

4 April 2016

Dear Sir/ Madam
Retrospective planning application for 12 Buckland Crescent

Please find enclosed a submission for the painting of the front facade of 12 Buckland Crescent.
The applicant was unaware of the requirement to submit a planning application for painting her
home in a conservation area.

The application includes drawings showing the elevation, and a design and access statement
showing other properties nearby that the applicant has taken reference from in the painting of
her home. Please also find attached a note from the applicant explaining the history when her
home was painted and also a letter that she sent to the council in November 2015 (along with
an original planning application form, although she has recently been informed these were
never received).

Do let me know if you need any further information or would like to discuss.

Yours sincerely

Jonty Craig
for and on behalf of Between Art and Technology Studio
jonty@pbatstudio.co.uk
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